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General Meeting Shareholder Questions 
 
 

 
The ongoing Government restrictions on mass gatherings, non-essential travel and social contact in relation to 
COVID are likely to impact the ability of shareholders to attend the General Meeting. 
 
Based on current restrictions, the Board has concluded that it is appropriate to strongly urge shareholders not 
to attend the General Meeting in person this year. 
 
Shareholders were given the opportunity to submit any questions relating to the Fundraising to 
investor.relations@futuramedical.com by 5:00 pm BST on Wednesday 26th May 2021. 
 
The Company can confirm that it has not received any questions from shareholders in relation to the Fundraising. 
 
We encourage you to visit the Futura Medical Investor Centre for all company updates disclosed to the market, 
along with FAQs. 
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